OI1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC
87410

February 23, 1973

Delaware Apache Corporation
P. 0. Box 2299
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74101

Gentlemen:

On February 8, 1972, we received Federal From 9-331,
sundary Notice and Report on Wells, stating your
intention to Plug and Abandon your Foshay #1 well,
E-9-23N-13W. We have not received notice of plugging
and abandonment. Will you please file this information
with the United States Geological Survey in Farmington,
New Mexico? They will send us copies enabling us to
complete our file.

Thank you.

Yours very tguly,

,@gé;éd/a9
A. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3

ARK:mc

cc: U. S. G. S.
Farmington, New Mexico
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